Musical hit all the right notes
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Congratulations to Gothenburg High School and to all of the people who participated in a great
production of “The Music Man.” On behalf of us Ainsworth grandparents, we have long been
entertained by outstanding elementary and high school performances under the direction of
Ernie (Mr. Piano Man) Blecha. | have no idea of how much time and effort the students, staff
and other members of the community put into this recent show but we just want you all to know

how much we enjoyed it.




